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 Barber Tract Neighborhood 
Association will be having its annual 
m e e t i n g a t J u l i e F i t c h ’ s o n 
Wednesday October 18th. The annual 
meeting will begin at 7pm at 7231 
Monte Vista. Light refreshments will 
be served.  We hope to see you at the 
Barber Tract meeting to discuss a 
n u m b e r o f  i m p o r t a n t t o p i c s 
impacting our community.  

Topics to include: 

• Barber Tract Neighborhood Association Board Members and Volunteers 
needed.  BTNA is at a critical stage right now and may not be able to 
operate unless we have new volunteers and board members. We 
desperately need neighbors to help support our organization.  

• Neighborhood improvements and initiatives 

• Short Term Vacation Rentals

Michelle	
  Talcott,	
  BTT	
  Publisher

THIS IS YOUR COMMUNITY…GET INVOLVED
The Barber Tract Neighborhood Association only survives because of volunteers. We 
have a few Board Members who will be temporarily transferred over seas and we are 
looking for volunteers to take their positions. If you are interested please contact our 
President, David Talcott.

OUR MISSION:
To band together to

identify, discuss,
and deal effectively
with neighborhood

concerns. 



 

What a wonderful 4th of  July Celebration Barber Tract Neighborhood 
had!  We started the celebratory walk in front of  Max and Melissa Elliot’s 
home who have been hosting  the festivities for over 40 years.  This year 
Michelle and Dave Talcott represented Lady Liberty and Uncle Sam.  

While we do not have an official number of  celebrators we estimated 
approximately 300 attendees. Kids, dogs, bikes and families were out to 
celebrate the birthday of  the nation.  

A special thanks to Marie and Peter Michetti for bringing the food, 
balloons and drinks to the celebration. A call-out to the creative 
neighbors who put up a mimosa station for those thirsty walkers. Lastly, 
a thanks to all those who participated to make this a special annual 
event. 

Fourth of July Celebration
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The 60th La Jolla Christmas Parade 
and Holiday Festival is fast 
approaching and will be held on 
December 3rd at 1:30 pm. The 
parade will include equestrians, 
bands, beauty queens, classic 
cars, floats, marching units and 
more.   

The parade will be followed by the 
Holiday Festival at the Rec Center, 
which will include photos with 
Santa, stage entertainment, pony 
rides, inflatables, education 
booths, and kid zone.  For more 
details go to http://ljparade.com.  

La Jolla Christmas Parade and 
Holiday Festival 
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   Save the Date for Beach Cleanup at Barber Tract

 BTNA President Dave Talcott spent Saturday September 16, 2017 from 9:00-
Noon with the “I Love a Clean San Diego” team at La Jolla Shores.  Due to many 
events scheduled at Windansea this year, the city did not approve another Coastal 
Cleanup in La Jolla.  Instead, La Jolla Shores is where the team picked up over 80 
pounds of  trash and recyclables. 

David joined in the La Jolla Shores site as Co-Captain with Barbara Bry, our 
District 1 Council Member. 

While the overall totals are still being tabulated as of  press time, there were 
preliminary totals of  6,500 volunteers, over 120,000 pounds of  trash collected and 
over 5,000 pounds of  recyclables. 

He and Mike Cole, the Co-Captain for La Jolla Windansea will head back to Barber 
Tract area in April for the annual “Creek to Bay Cleanup”. 

More details to follow in our Spring Newsletter.
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2017 Calendar of Events

October  18    7 pm   Annual Meeting   Fitch’s 
            7231 Monte Vista 

December 7       6 pm   Holiday Party    Fitch’s  
            7231 Monte Vista

     Important San Diego City Contact Numbers

NON-EMERGENCY NUMBER FOR CITY OF SAN DIEGO POLICE DEPARTMENT: 

(619)-531-2000  

http://www.sandiego.gov/police/services/nonemergencies.shtml 

CITIZENS’ ONLINE NON-EMERGENCY REPORT 

https://www.sandiego.gov/police/crimereports/startaccess 

STORM WATER HOTLINE: 

If you see someone dumping into the street gutters or drains, report storm water pollution! 

(619) 235-1000 

h"p://www.sandiego.gov/stormwater/index.shtml	
  

GENERAL PARK AND RECREATION INFORMATION: 

(619)-525-8213 

http://www.sandiego.gov/park-and-recreation/ 

POTHOLES OR STREET REPAIR REQUESTS: 

Create a service request for repairs or services on street related issues online.  You are given a tracking 
number so you can check on the status of your request. 

h"p://apps.sandiego.gov/streetdiv/
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